
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S THE EVE OF MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND. LAST YEAR’S OBSERVANCE WAS PRETTY 

SUBDUED BECAUSE OF COVID. IT SOUNDS LIKE THINGS ARE A LITTLE MORE BACK TO 

NORMAL WITH SOME PARADES PLANNED, ETC. 

WE, OF COURSE, WILL BE PLAYING A HEALTHY DIET OF PATRIOTIC SONGS. AND I’M SURE 

SOME OF OUR REGULAR PROGRAMS WILL BE CENTERED ON WHAT MEMORIAL DAY IS 

ALL ABOUT. AND IF YOU’RE PLANNING TO TRAVEL, REMEMBER YOU CAN TAKE US WITH 

YOU EVEN IF YOU TRAVEL OUTSIDE THE RANGE OF OUR RADIO SIGNAL BY USING OUR 

SMARTPHONE APP. 

DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH, WE HEARD FROM PETE IN WITTENBERG. 

DEAR WRVM STAFF. THANKYOU VERY MUCH FOR BEING THERE AND FOR BRINGING A 

POSITIVE MESSAGE TO A DAR WORLD. I LOVE MOST OF YOUR MUSIC! A WHILE AGO, I WAS 

LISTENING TO YOUR MUSIC IN MY SHOP WHEN SOMEONE ELSE PROCLAIMED, “WHAT 

BEAUTIFUL RELAXING MUSIC! DO YOU HAVE A CD PLAYING?” I WAS GLAD TO SAY, NO, I’M 

LISTENING TO WRVM! KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK. 

AND FROM LAST SEPTEMBER’S LETTER MONTH… 

[MARJORIE – DE PERE] I’VE BEEN WANTING TO LET YOU KNOW I’VE BEEN LISTENING FOR 53 

YEARS. I WAS 28 WHEN YOU BEGAN. I HAD JUST MOVED TO GREEN BAY FROM DENVER. I WAS 

HUNGRY FOR CHRISTIAN RADIO. AS A NEW CHRISTIAN, FROM DENVER AND MISSING 

CHRISTIAN RADIO, YOU WERE A WELCOME FRIEND. THANK YOU FOR ALL THESE YEARS! I AM 

SO GRATEFUL FOR MANY OF YOUR PROGRAMS; I LOVE HAVEN TODAY, FAMILY LIFE TODAY, 

REVIVE OUR HEARTS, FOCUS ON THE FAMILY, MIKE FABAREZ, JANET PARSHALL, THE FAMILY 

DRAMA HOUR, UNSHACKLED, THE SATURDAY MORNING CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS AND 

AMERICAN ROUNDTABLE. THANK YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR FAITHFUL BROADCASTING ALL 

THESE 53 YEARS. 

53 YEARS IS A LONG TIME! I WAS MY SON JAKE’S AGE, 13, A YOUNG TEENAGER, WHEN 

THE STATION WENT ON THE AIR. NOW I AM A SENIOR CITIZEN. WHERE DOES THE TIME 

GO? AREN’T YOU GLAD THAT HEAVEN IS FOR ETERNITY? OTHERWISE IT TOO WOULD 

PASS ALL TOO QUICKLY! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


